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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PARENT GOVERNORS 
 
Vacancies have arisen for five Parents on our Board of Governors.  We are 
looking to fill the vacancies with parents/carers  who have specific expertise in 
either: 
 
Finance 
Health and Safety 
Building and Maintenance 
Human Resources 
 
If you feel that you can make a difference and contribute to the strategic core 
functions of the Governing Body, we would very much like to hear from you.   
In the first instance please contact Carole Keogan, Clerk to the Board of 
Governors on 01302 892937 or via e-mail on 
keogan.c@hungerhillschool.com, who will give you more information and 
arrange an informal meeting with the Chair and myself. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 
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